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Doubt over NLRB Recess Appointments Leave Businesses,
Workers Hanging

News

3.13.13 

San Francisco attorney John McLachlan was quoted in the Daily Journal in a March 13 article

entitled “Doubt over NLRB Recess Appointments Leave Businesses, Workers Hanging.”

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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